
 

 

NOTICE TO PRESS AND PUBLIC 

 

On August 13, 2019, President Matt Dabrowski announced a vacancy on the Fox Lake Grade 

School District 114 Board of Education.  Residents of Fox Lake District 114 who are  interested in 

applying for the vacancy are requested to submit a letter/email of interest by September 4, 2019 

to: 

 

Mail/Drop Off: or Email: 

D114 Board of Education heather.friziellie@foxlake114.org  

℅ Heather Friziellie, Superintendent  

29067 W. Grass Lake Road 

Spring Grove, IL  60081 

 

Candidates shall, on the date of their appointment, be citizens of the United States of America, 18 

years of age or over, residents of the State of Illinois and the school district for at least one year 

immediately preceding their appointment, and registered voters.  

 

Letters of interest should include a brief biographical background as well as work experience. 

Letters of interest must be received no later than 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 4, 2019  to 

be given consideration for appointment to this vacancy.  

 

The Board of Education will select the individual to fill the position for a two year term.  The 

candidate will be seated at an upcoming Board meeting.  

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Heather Friziellie 

Superintendent of Schools 

847-973-4028 

heather.friziellie@foxlake114.org 

 


